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CHAPTER CHATTER

SNACC’s second meeting of the school
year was a huge success! We were

privileged to have Tom Joyce, Jr. from
Tom Joyce Automotive come speak to us

about general car maintenance. His
knowledge of vehicles was very

beneficial to our employees!

13 4:30 p.m.November

The night was followed by a delicious
meal including lasagna, sausage and

peppers, caesar salad, and
breadsticks. We also raised

donations for our Help Our Own
Fund to benefit anyone who may

need assistance over the holidays.
To top it off we concluded our

meeting with raffle prizes and our
annual cookie exchange. 

We are looking forward
to our next meeting in

December!


